
 

PUBLIC COMMENT FORM 

 
THE BROOKSIDE PROJECT 

ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT REPORT 
 
 

 
 

NAME AND ADDRESS OF COMMENTOR: (include group or public agency affiliation, as applicable) 
 

 

 

 

 

Telephone Number/Email (Optional):  
 

______________________________________________ 
 

COMMENTS:  
 

Please provide your comments on potential environmental issues/impacts that you feel should 

be addressed in further detail in the EIR.  Attach additional pieces of paper, as needed. 
 

This form and/or additional comments can be submitted to City Staff at the Scoping Meeting.  
Comments can also be emailed, mailed, faxed or hand-delivered to: 
 

Mr. Chris Vasquez, Associate Planner 
City of Walnut, 21201 La Puente Road, Walnut, CA 91789 

Fax:  909-595-6095 
Email: cvasquez@ci.walnut.ca.us 

 

Written comments are to be received by the City no later than 5:00 PM on Monday, 
Wednesday June 8, 2016.   
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


